ST IGNACE AQEA Clmmber O]C Commeme S State St.
St. |gnace, Ml 4978l

February 28, 1986

Dear Elaine:

With reference to your recent letter, I believe the store your are
speaking of in St. Ignace is the Indian Village. The store is owned
and operated by Mr. Norm Greve of St. Ignace. You could contact him
at 294 Hillcrest Blvd., St. Ignace, MI 49781 or 906-643-8662.

I hope this information is helpful to you. If you have any further
questions, please contact our office.

Sincerely,

Q?/wuf e tiraon

Janet Peterson
Executive Secretary/Manager



